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Update on the Seonghwa for Kensaku Takahashi. 

 

The viewing is being held today at Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home in Dobbs Ferry, NY from 2pm to 

9pm. The viewing will be open to the public and anyone may visit. 

 

The Seonghwa ceremony will be tomorrow, Saturday, at 8:30am , but is for invited guests only, as there 

is limited room at the funeral home. A Zoom link is provided below. 

 

The WonJeon ceremony will be held at Sleepy Hollow Cemetery following the Seonghwa, and as this is 

outdoors, all are welcome to attend. We don't know the exact time, but expect the Seonghwa to last about 

two hours. 

 

 
 

Links to the Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home and Wonjeon site are below. 

 

 
 

 


